
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 

DATE: FEBRUARY 9, 2005 
 
TO:   HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 
  
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY:  KEN BERKMAN, CITY ENGINEER 
 
SUBJECT: CONSIDERATION OF NEGOTIATED TAX EXCHANGE JOINT 

RESOLUTIONS WITH THE COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES FOR 
ANNEXATION TO COUNTY LIGHTING DISTRICTS 

 
 
The areas shown on the attached maps are being processed for annexation to County Lighting 
Maintenance District 10032 and County Lighting District LLA-1, Agoura Hills Zone, Projects 
Tract No. 34274, Tract No. 37246, L110-8, and Parcel Map No. 12051, in order to provide funds 
for the operation and maintenance of street lights.  Since these areas are within the boundaries of 
the City of Agoura Hills, an approved Resolution is required, granting consent and jurisdiction to 
the County of Los Angeles, to accomplish this annexation. 
 
Annexation of street lighting systems into a lighting and maintenance district is a routine 
procedure.  The annexation will allow the expenditure of maintenance district funds for the 
upkeep and operation of street lights in these areas. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the City Council: 
 
1. Approve Resolution No. 05-1357 granting consent and jurisdiction to the County of Los 

Angeles in the matter of County Lighting Maintenance District 10032 and County Lighting 
District LLA-1, Agoura Hills Zone, City of Agoura Hills Projects Tract No. 34274,  Tract 
No. 37246, L110-8, and Parcel Map No. 12051. 

 
2. Approve Joint Jurisdiction Transfer Resolution Nos. 05-1358, 05-1359, & 05-1360, for the 

above-referenced projects. 
 
Attachments: Agoura Hills City Council Resolution No. 05-1357 

Joint Jurisdiction Transfer Resolution No. 05-1358 
Joint Jurisdiction Transfer Resolution No. 05-1359 
Joint Jurisdiction Transfer Resolution No. 05-1360 

 


